
August 12, 2018 

 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

 

          We are very excited to begin the new school year with your child.  

 Our academic day begins promptly at 9 AM. Please have your child here 
by 9 AM to make the most of their Kindergarten experience. You must sign 
your child in and out using the daily sheet posted outside the classroom. 

  Please check your child’s take home folder every night for important 
papers, homework, and class work. Return the empty folder the next morning.  

 Sometimes your child will be sent homework. Homework is to be 
completed BY THE STUDENT. This is the perfect opportunity to get your 
child in the routine of good homework habits. Set aside a specific time and 
place each day to complete the homework. This should be in a quiet, TV free 
space that allows for parent supervision. Homework is due the last day of 
the school week, unless noted otherwise. Homework should be completed 
in pencil and at times will require the use of scissors or glue stick. 

 Remind your child to place their homework folder in the proper bin in 
the classroom---DO NOT DO IT FOR THEM!!! We are working on developing a 
level of independence---guide them, do not do it for them. 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to talk to 
me before or after class. Thank you again and I look forward to a 
very exciting year. 

 

Miss Joan 


